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NEWSLETTER MAY 1975

At last meeting President Todd announced the following prospective
members, Charles Koder of Delta Ohio, who rides a 1975-R90/6, Bill and
Rita Morgan, of Bellevue, Ohio, who rides a 1974-R90/6, and Ed Cook,
of loledo, who rides a ?% Honda 7504 Since then I have received an
application from President *odd, sponsering Frank, and Donna Thompson,
of Milan, Ohio. They are the owmers of a 74-R90/6 and a 73-R75-5. Wel-
come to all of you as prospective members.,

This past weekend was our outing to Coldwater, Michigan for the
Mini Rally. We had a real nice turn out of 17 members attended, and
prospective member, Charles Koder, rode as far as Angola, Indiana with
us. It was a real nice ride with frank.Shirey playing Road Captain for
the day. (Nice job Frank), except for the in€onvenience of one member
running out of gas.(Walt, here is your last laugh)

Now for the rally. Anyone having things for our goody bags, please
be sure to brigg them to Ace at the meeting. He must have them by then
as we will nmot have another meeting before our rally. Also if you have
any door prize donations, Ace will also be collecting them,

Anyome wishing to purehase a ticket on the R90/s that will be raff-
led at the National Rally, I'11 have them at the meeting, also if you
gould like to purchase a National pin, I'11 have them on hand for a

1.00 each.

FOR SALE: Ladies leather Harley Jacket in good shape. Size 38 for
$35.00. Contact Mike Todd

CALENDER

MAY 16-18  Shakamak Lake Rally, Southwestern Indiana Riders
MAY 3@-JUNE 1 Midwest BMW RALLY, BMW Riders of Toledo

JUN 6-8 Square Route Rally, BMW Bikers of Metropolitan, Washington,D.C.

JUN 13=15 White Mountain Tour andBreakfast, Northeast BMW Club
JUN 13=15 The Great River Run, Madison BMW Club

JUN 27-29  Ozarks Hillbilly Rally, Springfield BIiW Riders & Gateway Riders

JUL 11=13  Table Rock Rendezvous, BMW Owners of South Carolina
JUL 19-27 Northeast BMW Club Road Tour
JUL 25-27 3rd Annual Buckeye Rally, Western Reserve BMWMOA

Our next meeting will be May 13, 1975 (Tuesday) at the home 6f the
Boyd's, 4015 McGregor Lane.

Hoping to see all of &ou there. Remember with out your suport we're
nothing! !ttt

Ride Safe,

Liz Smith
Secretary



